
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Safety is the biggest concern for me. 
The large lorry traffic using the local roads will put children at risk who wait by the roadside for their 
school bus to arrive & drop off each day. 
There are no pavements in Loxwood Road or Drungewick Lane. 
Please take this into account with any earlier concerns expressed. 
 
Regards 
James Frost 
 


